Robert Bateman
Secondary School

PAC General Meeting Minutes
January 11, 2023

Attendance:Tanya P., Yolanda D., Mike B., Lance M., Sarah K., Kim E., Corina R., Andrea P.
Welcome and Introductions
Indigenous Acknowledgement: By Andrea P.

Motion to Approve November 16th, 2022 General Meeting minutes. 1st-Sarah K. 2nd-
Kim E. APPROVED

Principal’s Report- Lance McDonald

Thank you for the Staff Appreciation Luncheon.

Volleyball and Football did well. Sr Football won the Provincial Championship.
Great vibe before Christmas Break

1st year with a Cheersquad. They even had a mascot

4 tournaments in a row for basketball

Great Spirit Week adn Pep Rally. Everyone had a great time.

End of semester is approaching. Lots of planning and preparing for the new
semester.

Timetable discussions are in progress with the staff.

Affordability fund. Asking PAC to please get the word out that these funds are
available for those families in need. Have not had many families ask for access to
the funds. PAC will post on the Facebook page.

Treasurer’s Report- Mike Bjorndal
e Distribution of Gaming funds has started.
e General Bal $6,070.63, Gaming bal $16,130.62 with $3836.45 as uncommitted
funds.

Old Business

e Staff Appreciation- was well received, lots of new faces for volunteers. Thank
you to Renee Bjorndal for keeping things sane in the kitchen area. Thank you
to the volunteers who came out to help, most stayed the entire day. Tanya
Coghill even came out to help support. Klassic Catering did an amazing job.
Large amounts of left overs were left for staff for next day and also were
dropped off to the Cyrus Centre. Cyrus Centre was very grateful for the
donation.

e Congratulations to Bateman Timberwolves on their Provincial Championship
win!



We are still in need of a DPAC Rep
Music is not going to IDaho. Amendment has been made to use the funds
requested for bussing fees to Jazz Festival. PAC Executive made a
unanimous vote to authorize the amendment.
New Business
e Student Voice will start in February. Different groups in the school student body will
attend the meetings to tell parents about the different programs the school has to
offer.
e Staff Appreciation will be in May. Idea for Windmill Deli (sandwiches and salads).
Will make sure there is a Gluten Free option.
e PAC received $1800 in PAC donations for luncheon and another $500 for regular
donations for a total of $2300.

Motion to Adjourn at 7:34pm 1st- Mike B. 2nd- Kim E. APPROVED



